Anti-Poverty Working Group
How we use your information
The information you provide will be used to contact you about anti-poverty working groups, forums and events and to ensure that we have an anti-poverty working group which is representative of key groups of people who may be particularly affected by poverty. It will also be used for statistical purposes. 
How long we keep your information  
The information you provide will be kept for one year initially. If you are selected to be part of our anti-poverty working group, then we will keep your data whilst you participate in the group. If you aren’t initially selected, we will keep your data for a year to contact you about future opportunities to get involved in the anti-poverty working group, or other related events and forums. 
Your rights
You have rights in relation to your data, including the right to ask for a copy of it. See more information about all of the rights you have and how they work in practice, as well as contact details for the Council’s Data Protection Officer. You also have the right to make a complaint to the Information Commissioner’s Office if you think we have not handled your data properly. 
Our legal basis
Aberdeen City Council is the Data Controller for your information. Wherever we process personal data we must have a legal basis in data protection law for doing so. The Council’s legal basis for this processing is that it is necessary for the performance of a task carried out in the public interest or in the exercise of the official authority vested in the Council. In doing so, we are also likely to process special categories of personal data about you. The Council’s legal basis for doing so is that it is necessary for reasons of substantial public interest.

